
 
 

 Guests Information on Covid-19 

 

The Brewery takes the health and safety of their clients, partners and staff very seriously and we are 

following and adhering to the guidance and advice from Public Health England (PHE) and the World Health 

Organisation (WHO) on the relevant protocols to prevent infections of the Covid-19 virus (Coronavirus).  

Information on the virus and the disease: 

Coronaviruses are a large family of viruses which may cause illness in animals or humans. In humans, 

several coronaviruses are known to cause respiratory infections ranging from the common cold to more 

severe diseases. The most recently discovered coronavirus is COVID-19, which can affect the lungs and 

airways. This new virus and the disease it causes were unknown before the outbreak began in Wuhan, 

China, in December 2019. 

The most common symptoms of COVID-19 are fever, tiredness and dry cough. Others are aches and pains, 

nasal congestion, runny nose, sore throat or diarrhoea. These symptoms are usually mild and begin 

gradually. Around 1 out of every 6 people become seriously ill and develops difficulty breathing. 

The virus spreads from person to person through small droplets from the nose or mouth which are spread 

when a person with COVID-19 coughs or exhales.  

How is The Brewery preparing? 

Despite the risk to individuals in the UK remaining low, and the fact that we already had robust procedures 

on cleaning and sanitising in place, we have implemented further practical precautions at our venue. We 

have alcohol-based hand sanitiser stations in public areas and posters have also been put up with the 

current PHE and WHO information to make guests and staff aware on how to protect themselves and 

others from viral infections.  

What should guests do if they become unwell at the venue?  

If you present any of the above symptoms whilst at the venue, please speak to a member of staff who will 

arrange for you to call NHS 111 and follow their advice.  

The above procedure will be revised and updated accordingly as advice from PHE and WHO changes.  

Further Information, particularly if you have travelled abroad recently 

For more information see the WHO and Gov.UK websites.  

https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019/advice-for-public
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIr-DSp_PY5wIVCbrtCh24SQHREAAYASAAEgKE5vD_BwE

